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Potential Ramifications of a Trump White House
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Prior to Donald Trump's election, the restaurant industry tended to have a negative outlook on

business conditions. However, with Trump now in office, restaurant industry insiders have a more

favorable perspective of the future. 

In the article, "Potential Ramifications of a Trump White House," featured in FSR Magazine,

Partner Alden Parker gives his take on the changes that will likely occur on the state and local

levels.

"State and local governments will likely continue to increase regulations on the restaurant industry,

even as Washington looks to usher in regulatory relief," says Alden. 

To read the full article, please visit FSR Magazine.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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